
SINDH REVENUE BOARD 
GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF BIDDING PROCESS 

 

Service Level Agreement (SLA) 

For one year for Sindh Revenue Board (SRB) 

 

Kindly refer to Notice Inviting Tender for the SLA for one year for SRB published on 1st April 

2022 in daily DAWN, Daily Jang and Daily Kawish. 

The Bidding process is cancelled. 

 

Commissioner (Admin & Headquarters) 

3rd Floor Shaheen Complex, M.R. Kayani Road Karachi 

021-99217800 Ext: 121 shoaib.qayyum@srb.gos.pk 


